EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE UNION OF MYANMAR
SEOUL

“The Notification regarding the temporary travel restriction imposed on travelers
coming from specific areas of Korea into the Republic of the Union of Myanmar with
effect from 7 March 2020”

The Embassy of Myanmar informs that the following temporary travel

restriction to Myanmar will be imposed to help curb the spread of COVID-19:

(a) Temporary ban of entry into Myanmar for all foreigners who have
travelled to Daegu and Gyeongbuk regions within (14) days immediately
preceding their arrival in Myanmar.

(b)  Myanmar citizens coming from those areas in Korea would be
quarantined and temporarily restricted to travel for (14) days starting
from the entry date into the Republic of the Union of Myanmar.

()  Any person (including Myanmar citizens) entering the Republic of the
Union of Myanmar are obliged to fill out the Health Declaration Form
completely during the flights. Persons who refuse to fill out the form

completely would be rejected to enter the country.

Seoul, 9 March 2020




